Mr. Frank Bare United State Gymnastic Federation P.O. Box 4699 Tucson, Arizona 85717

Dear Frank:

I thought I would correspond with you to further clarify our conversation in Philadelphia this past weekend. I believe the points we covered were as follows:

- 1. That the N.G.J.A. would become a member of the U.S.G.F. (fee \$100)
- That the U.S.G.F. would become an auxiliary member of the N.G.J.A. (Fee \$100)
- That the responsibility of assigning officials to Federation affiliated local & international meets would become the responsibility of the N.G.J.A.
- 4. That you would contact the NCAA offices to help us obtain official recognition as the organization responsible for supplying the officilas to their national contests.

If there are any discrepancies we will be able to clear them up when I see you two weeks from now in Vegas.

Sincerely,

Bill Roetzheim President N.G.J.A.

BR:st